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  December 2013 

Coalition of Student Leaders 
Shauna Thornton, Speaker 

The Coalition of Student Leaders held three meetings since the last governance report. 
The student leaders completed an executive summary and submitted it to President 
Gamble in reference to the proposed tuition and network increases on Oct. 23, 2013. 
Students were in favor of the proposed tuition increase and recommend a flatter 
net
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Staff Alliance 
Carey Brown, Chair 

The Staff Alliance made it a priority to nominate and elect a new chair for the 
current academic year. The chair takes the lead as a facilitator between staff and the 
UA Statewide administration. I appreciate the opportunity to serve in this capacity 
with the support of my colleagues.  Shared governance is highly respected at our 
institution. 

Staff Alliance works continuously to improve the conditions within each of the UA universities and their 
respective campuses. The outlet shared governance provides each university, in regard to the 
transparency between staff and administration, allow staff to express concerns and positive feedback 
alike.  

Recent alliance work includes the following items: 

1. A resolution was written in support of President Gamble’s commitment to raise bullying 
awareness throughout the University of Alaska. The bu
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